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Make sure you get your ballot on time! 

Dear Linda, 

The most important election of our lifetimes 
is almost here, and Vote-by-Mail ballots will 
be mailed out starting September 24. 

The Post Office cannot hold your ballot, and 
they cannot forward it to you. However, the 
Supervisor of Elections can send it to you at 
an address different from where you live. 
Check your address with them now to be 
sure they send it to where you will be able to 
receive it. 

Take these simple steps to check your address online: 

• Go to www.sarasotavotes.com/votebymail 
• Enter your name and date of birth 
• Verify that the address shown for the November 3 General election 

(at the bottom of the page) is the one to which you want your 
ballot sent. If it isn't, call the Supervisor of Elections office 
IMMEDIATELY to give your correct address.  

• Call 941-861-8618 (weekdays 8:30am – 5pm). 

Do this today to make sure you receive your ballot without delay! 

When you receive your ballot, VOTE! Fill it out and send it back promptly. 
Don't wait to the last minute. It must be received by the Supervisor of 
Elections – not just postmarked – by November 3rd. 

Thank you, stay safe, and let's win this election for democracy and 
America! 

 

 


